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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 29, 2003

TO: Honorable Frank Corte, Chair, House Committee on Defense Affairs and State-Federal 
Relations 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB76 by Wise (Relating to procedures adopted by a state entity to ensure an employment 
preference for veterans.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill requires a public entity which ensures employment preferences for veterans to prepare and 
make available for public inspection a statement of,  any measures taken by the entity to ensure that 
veterans receive the employment preference required under the law and, any remedies available 
through the entity for an individual entitled to a hiring preference under the law if the individual is not 
hired or appointed for a position with the entity.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 403 Veterans Commission
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